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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

I see that you are looking to adjust the fees. I hope that you do not do away with the annual
pass for seniors. We really enjoy this pass and the access to all of the parks. We have stayed in
several parks this last year, if the prices go up, I fear a lot of seniors can't afford them.

Deanna
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